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Sent: dinsdag 1 november 2016 09:10

To: @ec.europa.eu'

Subject: grace periods tallowamine

Dear  

 

Ctgb now is preparing for the final decisions on grace periods of the glyphosate products containing tallowamine. It is 

within our procedure when withdrawing products from the market that applicants and other stakeholders are invited to 

come up with their views. And Ctgb will give its comments in the final decisions. In our reaction we would like to be 

transparant in view of the grace periods that are granted by other member states. You made an inventory amongst 

member states, would it be possible to share this overview with Ctgb?  

 

Thanks in advance, would be really appreciated! 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Beleidsmedewerker / Policy officer 

Ctgb 

College voor de toelating van gewasbeschermingsmiddelen en biociden 

Board for the Authorisation of Plant Protection Products and Biocides 

Bezoekadres / visiting address: 

Bennekomseweg 41, 6717 LL  Ede 

Voor navigatie gebruik Horapark 

Postadres / postal address: 

Postbus / P.O. box 8030, NL-6710 AA   Ede, The Netherlands 

T  +31 (0   

M +31 (0)  

E   @ctgb.nl 

I    www.ctgb.nl 
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